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GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee
(formerly the Substance Abuse Advisory Panel)
Meeting Minutes – Thursday, October 18, 2018
10:00-11:00 am - The Perley School Conference Room
In attendance: Selectman Doug Dawes, Police Lt. Scott Hatch, Fire Chief Fred Mitchell, Chair Pam Lundquist. 

Meeting called to order at 10:30 A.M.

CORRESPONDENCE
We approved the Meeting Minutes for 9/20/2018.
INFORMATION FOR THE COMMITTEE
Lt. Hatch told us that the Georgetown Police Assisted Addiction & Recovery Initiative has brought in a Recovery Coach to accompany police officers on their home visit. After every overdose in Georgetown within 24 hours, an officer, now along with a recovery coach, visits the home, to offer help to both the addict and the family. Even if the overdose occurs in another town, if it happens to a Georgetown resident, the Police will be alerted. https://paariusa.org 

Doug updated us on the Department of Revenue (DOR), Division of Local Services’ opinion that local excise or host agreement funds should go directly into Free Cash. According to Mike Farrell, the GeorgetownCARES account is closed; no more funds are it. We will await further word on the future of our budget. 
NEXT MEETINGS 

Steering Committee Meetings, Thursdays, 10:30-11:30am – The Perley School
November 15th, 2018 (AT Healthy Pharms)

401 E. Main St., Georgetown, MA 978-352-8286

December 13th, 2018, 

January 17th, 2019,
February 14th, 2019, March 21st, 2019; April 18th, 2019; May 16th, 2019; June 20th, 2019
March 19th, 2019 – Hidden in Plain Sight. 

ADJOURNMENT    - Meeting Adjourned at 11:30 am.

Respectfully Submitted, Pam Lundquist

Mission Statement

The GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee (GCCC) is a community health and safety initiative seeking to encourage Georgetown citizens of all ages to make safe, healthy and responsible decisions about substance-use. Our mission is to promote substance abuse prevention strategies, education and resources aimed at making Georgetown the healthiest community it can be. 
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